
ARENA BOARD
July 20, 2020

Those in attendance:
Jamie Dickson, Warren Weber, Ian Inglis, Jeremy Underwood, Jane 
Harkness, Chris Inglis, Karen Mawhinney, Eldon Bowman, Susan 
Armstrong.

Jamie opened the meeting with discussion regarding the impact COVID19 
has had on our Community Centre.
All rentals have had to be cancelled since April. Elton Bowman told us there 
may be assistance from the government sometime in the future so we need 
to keep track of all past cancellations as well as anyone wanting to book as 
we progress through Stage 3.
Jeremy Underwood made a motion that we continue to stay closed, 
following the lead of Howick Community Centre.  We will re-assess the 
situation at our August meeting.  Seconded by Ian Inglis.

New Business

Jane Harkness reported that she has the  kitchen and side entrance 
painted.  New ceiling installed and new lighting added by Adam Harkness.

Warren Weber installed new windows in the hall.

Darren Frank continues to monitor the ice plant-compressor system 
monthly.

Heat pump needs to be serviced this fall, but need to find someone who 
would service this…more discussion at August meeting.

USE AT YOUR OWN RISK signs need to be put up at Ball Park and 
Playground.
Gypsy moths have invaded some of the trees in the park.  Chris Inglis will 
contact Preston Eadie of the Parks Board in regards to both these issues.



Chris Inglis asked if we should order the new furniture for the Lounge.  The 
consensus was to go ahead and order.  The Lounge Renovation committee 
will look after this.

Updated Financial report will be at August meeting.

Next meeting  Monday August 17, 8:00 pm in Lounge.

Jeremy Underwood adjourned meeting

Minutes recorded by Chris Inglis.

Chairperson

Secretary


